
  
                                                                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Newsletter 
15th November 2024 

 

 

 
Headteachers Awards 

Awarded 8th November 2024 
 
Reception: This week in Reception class all of the children have come back to school ready to learn and full 

of confidence. They have fully immersed themselves in our new topic ‘Festivals and Celebrations’ 
and are enjoying learning new things. The Head Teachers awards this week went to: 
Kyle for his excellent effort in phonics and always being kind. 
Jett for working hard in maths this week and creating a fantastic dinosaur house with his friends! 

 
Year 1: Congratulations to Poppy who gained a Headteacher award last week for following the school 

rules at all times and having great manners!  Well done! 
 
Year 2: Year 2 have had a busy week starting addition in maths and in English starting our new story, 

“The Snow Queen”. 
The awards last week went to Ruby for really having a good go at her cold writing. Ruby, at times, 
can find it tricky to focus and organise her thoughts before writing, but this time she worked hard 
and didn’t need support to complete it! 
Lola L has had a great week this week.  We’ve noticed that she is engaging much more with her 
learning and is more keen to offer suggestions or answer questions on the carpet.  Well done 
Ruby and Lola! 

 
Year 3: Headteacher awards last week went to Skyla and Jake. Both Mrs Hill and I were impressed with 

these children enjoying their learning. They had an amazing week where they tried their hardest 
in all lessons. It was lovely to see both of them putting their hands up to answer lots of questions 
and getting fully involved in all aspects of their learning. Both displayed great self-regulating 
behaviours and followed the school rules all week.  What a fantastic week for both of them! 
Please keep it up! 

 

Year 4:  Well done to Eva for producing some super adverb sentences this week in English! 
  Well done to Ellis for fantastic 3-step questions in his addition this week! 
 
Year 5: This week in Year 5 Bea got the first award for her dedication and enthusiasm to our new topic 

World War 2.  She showed a fantastic attitude as well as empathy in Shared Reading, English and 
History which all linked to our new topic.  Keep it up Bea!  The second certificate went to 
Harry.  This was because he was really focused in our Writing lessons on Thursday and Friday.  He 
added in some great descriptions about the Dunkirk Poem we have been studying.  He also wrote 
a decent amount in a short period of time.  Keep up the good work Harry. 

 

Year 6: Well done to Marshall for showing a positive attitude to his learning this week and asking some 
really brilliant questions to find out more about what we have been learning. 
Congratulations to Harrison for settling in really well after some time off and putting in a lot of 
effort.  It’s great to have him back and seeing how much he is learning already. 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
11th – 15th November 2024 

Remembrance Sunday 
 

 

A huge thank you to Bella, Maisie, Kezia, Rosie, Paige, Georgia and Liam who took part in the Remembrance 
Service at St. Gomonda's Church, Roche last Sunday. 
 
They sang beautifully and read out the roll of honour clearly and respectfully. As always, they represented 
our school really well.  
 
Well done to all pupils from Roche School who represented various groups and clubs in Roche and all around 
the local area.  We are very proud of you. 
 

 

 

Activities outside of School 
 

The weekend at the start of half term, Kezia, cut, sanded and painted a new 
plaque for the house number to go on. She also cleaned and polished the brass 
house numbers and screwed them to the plaque! 
 

Well done Kezia!  We love this! 
 

If you’ve baked a cake or made something outside of school, please send your 
photos to reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org to be featured on the 
newsletter. 
 

Year 1 
100% 

mailto:reception@roche.tpacademytrust.org


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
 

Florence has loved learning about Guy Fawkes, with lots of interest 

and lots of questions at home! She made two pictures for her home 

learning from last week.  

The first was a picture of a bonfire and she even found a stick and 

placed it on the top to represent Guy Fawkes. She then painted a 

picture of some fireworks, inspired from the firework display she 

saw!  

Well done Florence!  We love your home learning! 

 
Activities outside of school 

 
On Sunday, James and his brother Thomas, entered their 
chickens in the Cornish Federation Poultry Show and came away 
with a first, a second and 2 third prizes!  
 
This is only their 3rd show they've entered so a big achievement. 
 
Here is James holding their first prize winner. 
 
Well done James – we love this photo! 
 

 

 

 

Home Learning 
 
Alfie in Reception Class has been really busy at home! 
 
Here he is pictured with his ‘monster cookies’ he made as a sweet 
treat for Diwali (the current topic in Reception Class). 
 
They look delicious Alfie!  You’ve done a great job!  Maybe Mrs 
Whitford in the school kitchen would like your recipe! 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Celebration Dates for your Diary 
 

 

 
 

 

Please find below dates of our Christmas events.  More information for each event will be provided over the 

next few weeks. 

Tuesday 17th December: KS1 Christmas Performance 1  9.30am  School Hall 

Wednesday 18th December: KS2 Late Night Christmas Event  5pm  School Hall 

Wednesday 18th December: Christmas Jumper day   All day  School 

Wednesday 18th December Christmas Dinner day   Lunch time Details below 

Wednesday 18th December: Santa Fun Run    Morning Details to follow 

Thursday 19th December: KS1 Christmas Performance 2  9.30am  School Hall 

 

Christmas Dinner  
18th December 2024 

 
 

 

Our Christmas dinner will be had on Wednesday 18th 

December! 

The Christmas dinner has been updated on Parent Pay.  If 

your child would like this meal, please log in to Parent Pay 

and scroll across to the week beginning 16th December.  

There, you can choose one main option and one dessert 

option. 

If you’ve ordered for the rest of the term, your order will 

have been deleted so you will need to log in and update 

it. 

All orders must be in 

by Wednesday 11th 

December. 
 

 

Please could you be considerate when parking to 
drop off and collect your child. 
 
Please do not block driveways, accessible spaces 
and be mindful of dropped kerbs. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Parent Pay 
 

There are trips on Parent Pay for: 
 

Reception Class 
 

Year 3 
 

Year 6 
 
Please do log on to Parent Pay and complete the 
consent information. 
 
Many thanks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Garratt 
 
 

 
 
 

We say cheerio to Mrs Garratt who starts her 
maternity leave from today. 
 
Mrs Garratt was truly overwhelmed by the kind 
and thoughtful gifts which have been given to her 
today by the Reception Class children. 
 
Good luck Mrs Garratt, we can’t wait to meet your 
baby! 

Nativity Costumes 
 

If you have any nativity-type dressing up you could donate to school, we’d really appreciate it!  We are looking for 
any of the below picture or similar. 
 

 


